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Pictures EL water testing RE: Funding Update

From: rolf tiedemann (camptouchstone@yahoo.com)

To: Donna.Wadsworth@sylvamo.com

Cc: lauren.evans@sylvamo.com

Bcc: topnotch@nycap.rr.com; cdhyde1@gmail.com; auditorguy@gmail.com

Date: Tuesday, April 4, 2023 at 06:11 PM EDT

Donna captured below is a screen image of those pictures that are available on the Eagle Lake 1.org website, a link for all those images is at
the very end of this message. We unfortunately do not have any current pictures for 2023 the last time we took pictures was in 2021,
however the process is exactly the same, you are welcome to pick any or all of the pictures from that link and use them as you see fit for your
newsletter. If we get more this summer as we do sampling will be sure to let you know. 

Should anybody be interested in what becomes of the test results from cslap and the in-house water testing that the elpoi does, they can be
found in the second link at the very end of this message. If one looks at the time frame over which these tests have been completed it has
been for many years. In years past when we have received a grant from International Paper and now Sylvamo your funds have paid for these
tests which we are greatly appreciative of.

Also attached as a PDF is our fall of 2022 newsletter should you find anything in there that you would like to share as far as what we as an
organization are doing to inform the community of the ELPOI actions and news events that are happening around the lake.

Thanks again have a great afternoon.

Rolf
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2021 Water Testing Photos Page | ELPOI

Water Quality Reports | ELPOI

Sent from Yahoo Mail on Android

On Tue, Apr 4, 2023 at 1:30 PM, Donna L Wadsworth
<Donna.Wadsworth@sylvamo.com> wrote:

Rolf…any photos of your group collecting samples would be great to share with our mill team in our weekly
newsletter.  Thanks. Donna

 

From: rolf tiedemann <camptouchstone@yahoo.com>
Sent: Tuesday, April 4, 2023 1:03 PM
To: Donna L Wadsworth <Donna.Wadsworth@sylvamo.com>
Cc: Keith Park <topnotch@nycap.rr.com>; Chris Hyde <cdhyde1@gmail.com>; Cole Hickland
<auditorguy@gmail.com>; Jack & Debra Mulcahy <jdmulcahy5@verizon.net>; David Cerny
<davidpcerny@hotmail.com>; Edward Leahy <eleahy04@gmail.com>
Subject: Re: Funding Update

 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and
know the content is safe.

 

Donna, this is great news, Thank You!

2021 Water Testing Photos Page | ELPOI

Water Quality Reports | ELPOI

http://eaglelake1.org/html/photo_album/2020-2029/2021/2021_water_testing.shtml
http://eaglelake1.org/html/documents/water_quality.shtml
https://go.onelink.me/107872968?pid=InProduct&c=Global_Internal_YGrowth_AndroidEmailSig__AndroidUsers&af_wl=ym&af_sub1=Internal&af_sub2=Global_YGrowth&af_sub3=EmailSignature
http://eaglelake1.org/html/photo_album/2020-2029/2021/2021_water_testing.shtml
http://eaglelake1.org/html/documents/water_quality.shtml
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Eagle Lake Fall 2022 Newsletter final reduced.pdf
1.2MB

 

We think of you when we are on the lake collecting and processing water samples for the CSLAP program, and be sure to
mention Sylvamo in our newsletter reporting the results.

 

I will let you know when the check arrives.

 

I've cc'ed the rest of our Officers so that they can share this good news with their neighbors as folks start to return after the
winter.

 

Yes spring is in the air, there is still considerable snow at our place at the lake, but we have the green house with this summers
vegies started here in Rochester.

 

Again thanks for all you and Sylvamo due for our community.

 

Rolf

 

On Tuesday, April 4, 2023 at 12:22:36 PM EDT, Donna L Wadsworth <donna.wadsworth@sylvamo.com> wrote:

 

 

Rolf…I have processed a check request for a mill donation in the amount of $750.  You should receive this in 2-4 weeks.  You
are also eligible to apply for a Sylvamo grant.  These are processed on a rolling basis and may take 60-90 days.  I have attached
the information for the grant portal.  Spring is in the air!  Donna
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